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June 4, 2024

City Commission of Deltona

2345 Providence Blvd

Deltona, FL. 32725

Dear Members of the City Commission,

As a representative for the owner of the plaza located at 1382 Howland Blvd, Deltona, FL,
32738. I am writing to express my full support for the establishment of a Professional Tattoo and
Piercing studio within our plaza. We believe that this business will be a valuable addition to our

community and contribute positively to the local economy.

We acknowledge and agree with the opening of this studio and have no objections to it
conducting business at this location and have no objections for the appeal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your favorable response.

Sincerely,

Lori Bucci, CPA

Representative for EGE Holdings LLC

lori@buccipros.com 954-260-5973 P.O. Box 848625, Pembroke Pines, FL 33084




